
 



Above: Kim Davis served as managing editor of the
Aurora magazine from 2008-2023. UAF photo by

Eric Engman.

I am retiring at the end of April after 31 years at
UAF. I have had a lot of fun jobs at the university,
but none so much as having the privilege to serve
as managing editor of Aurora for the past 15. I
have been blessed with incredible writers,
photographers and designers who strive to tell
UAF’s stories in a compelling way so you will
return again and again.

I’m turning the reins over to Theresa Bakker,
director of alumni relations and executive
director of the UAF Alumni Association. She can
be reached at the magazine’s email address,
aurora.magazine@alaska.edu.

Dear readers,



Theresa Bakker. UAF photo by JR Ancheta.




